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NEXT MEETING: TUESDAY  •  February 11, 2020  6:00 PM 

SPEAKER:    Kenneth Crowe & Mark McCord 

   Academy of Craft Training Instructors 

LOCATION: TOP OF THE RIVER, GADSDEN, AL 

• SPEAKER • 

Kenneth Crowe is an HVAC Instructor at the Academy of Craft Training.   

Since 2001 Crowe has been the owner and manager of Crowe Heating & 

Cooling, an HVACR contractor. He has worked in every aspect of the 

heating & cooling industry and has been a contractor for 20 years. 
 

Crowe received his HVACR associates degree from Gadsden State in 

2000 and the following year he became an EPA certified universal 

refrigerant technician.  

Crowe also serves as a certified police officer & is a veteran, having 

served in the Army in Desert Storm. 

 

Mark D. McCord has joined the Academy of Craft Training as a Core 

Instructor, Training & Employment Coordinator. 
 

One of his goals in this position is to share his experience and knowledge 

of the construction industry with students to help them develop the same 

passion for the industry.  He has been in the construction industry since 

2005 & has worked both domestically and overseas. 

 

      
 



• UPCOMING EVENTS • 

 

Mark your calendars and start organizing your team for our annual  
GREATER GADSDEN HOME BUILDERS ASSOCIATION 

GOLF TOURNAMENT 

MAY 12TH, 2020 

More information coming soon!! 

 

 

Come join us Tuesday night at Top of the River for some great food 

and fellowship with other builders.  We look forward to seeing all of 

you there! 

 

 

 

 

“You don’t have to wait until Valentine’s Day 

To show someone how much they mean to you!” 

 


